Telephone: Central 6490,
{4 Tines)

95, Bothwell Street,
Glasgow,C.2.

15th January, 1937.

iiladden,
| T am obliged for your letter of

é’instant in regard to the case of the "GLITRA"
3 explained the position to Mr. Ramsey (Mr. Douglas'

) in the absence of Mr. Douglase
I do not think that Mr. Ramsey was the

surprised at the 1ine which has been taken up

cases
With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,
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